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North Macedonia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Austria. 
We commend Austria for its dedication to advancing human rights, having ratified almost all the United Nations core human rights instruments. 
We commend the human-rights based approach in the implementation of Austria’s development cooperation program and the Agenda 2030, and we call for improved inclusion of vulnerable groups, in particular persons with disabilities.  
While we recognize the adoption of an ambitious legal framework on gender equality, we call for improvement of women’s rights across the spectrum. In particular we encourage further promotion of gender equality in the labour market, through better integration of women from minorities and vulnerable groups and by decreasing the gender pay gap. 
[bookmark: _Hlk62157889]North Macedonia would like to make the following recommendation to Austria:
- To undertake further policy, legal and financial measures for combating all forms of violence against women, including femicides and cases of domestic violence.
We wish Austria a successful UPR cycle.
I thank you Madam President.

